
Dear Chair Clem And Members: 
 
I support HB 2938. 
 
I am in favor of reducing the housing crisis in Oregon.  We can do this 
by increasing the number of available sites for living in rural residential 
areas.  This would not only help people obtaining reasonable rentals, 
but would help the general economy of an area. Many Oregonians need 
this help.  Rural economies need this help.  This is also a good use for 
exclusive farm properties to reduce the housing crisis. 
 
Please vote yes for HB 2938. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify. 
 
Helen Scott 
346 Bickford Dr. 
Grants Pass, OR 97527 
 


